Swim and picnic at Casuarina Sands
Eight Omnia members – plus some visiting family – enjoyed an evening swim and picnic at Casuarina Sands.  Some unfortunate misses and mix-up as a few people headed for the better-known left hand picnic area instead of the right. Most found the group eventually – but complications added from the late notification (sorry folks), lack of mobile reception in the area, and some continuing issues with people accessing the new website. Ah well – that’s why we have ‘Adventurers’ in our club name! 
Everyone agreed it was a fun time and lovely spot to cool off. Special congrats and award for best performance of the day went to Debbie W who came in straight from work, swam in civvies (and kept a little cooler than she planned, as a result), AND entertained us all with a spectacular (though thankfully non-injurious) dismount from a fold-up chair! May the fun and play continue in 2016!
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